
 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Date: June 19th 2023 

To: Deadwood City Commission 

From: Randy Adler,Parks,Recreation and Events Director 

 Sexton of Historic Cemeteries 

Re: Concrete the last two pads under main grandstands 

 

This will be for the last two dirt pads under main grandstands which are approximately 18x18 to 
add more vender space, this will be a completion of the floor to be all concrete and will help 
with storage when not in use during special events and will keep benches, metal garbage cans 
and picnic tables out of the dirt in winter months. Reached out to William Schmidt to pour the 
pads at $9,240.00 to complete this project. 

 

 

 
 

 
108 Sherman Street 

Telephone (605) 578-2082 
Fax (605) 578-2084 

 

 

              Randy Adler 
Parks,Rec and Events Director 
randy@cityofdeadwood.com 

Telephone (605) 578-2082 
kevin@cityofdeadwood.com 

 


